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LEAF/GRASS BAGS 

Leaf bags will be picked 

up by Maintenance 

provided they are in 

biodegradable bags.  

These are available for 

purchase at the Town 

Office. 

 
   

 
TREES 

Trimmings of trees will be 

picked up by 

maintenance if they are 

left out on the curb so 

they can be easily 

grabbed by the grapples 

of the tractor or easy to 

access for shredding. 
 

SWIMMING LESSONS 
         

 

The Town of Cupar is pleased to provide 

another year of swimming lessons as well 

as Bronze Cross/Bronze Medallian classes 

and a recertification opportunity for NLS.  

For full information please visit our 

website at www.townofcupar.com or like 

our Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/Town-of-

Cupar-138564996799938/ 

You can also contact our town office at 

townofcupar1@sasktel.net or call 306-

723-4324.   

Lesson dates for Sunfish to level 10 are July 

8-12; July 15-19; August 12-16 and 

August 19-23.   

Lessons dates for Bronze cross/medallion 

are July 25-27 and the recertifications are 

July 27th.   

We accept registrations by email as well as 

etransfers to help parents that cannot make 

it to our office during office hours.   

See you at the Pool!!  

MEETING DATES 

Council Meeting 

Tuesday, May 21st @ 7pm 

Fire Department Meeting 

Tuesday, May 14th @ 7:30 pm 

Library Meeting 

Tuesday, Sept 17 @  6:30 pm 
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The Town of Cupar will be having their 

Community Garage Sale on  

June 15 from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm 

Make sure you register your garage sale 

at the Cupar Town Office or email 

townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

Your civic address will be required for 

the registration.  No cost. 

Mark your calendars!!!!! 

 

  
 

  

EVENTS IN CUPAR 
 

    

MOTHER’S DAY 
Mother’s Day is just 

around the corner so 

make sure you head 

out to the trade show 

on May 11th to get last 

minute gifts. 

 
FIRE 

DEPARTMENT 
The Fire department 

will be at the trade 

show to help out 

venders so stop by 

and show your 

support. 

 

Cupar Fire Department 

will be providing a BBQ 

on June 15th in 

conjuction with the 

community garage sale.  

Swing by, eat and visit 

with our volunteers! 
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CATS 
Due to the increased 
number of cats in Cupar 
and complaints regarding 
them, we will be setting up 
traps to catch and relocate 
them out of Cupar. If you 
do not want to see your 
cat end up in the traps 
and/or relocated please 
keep them in your house 
or leashed in your yard as 
per the Bylaw. 

If there are any farmers in 
the area who are 
interested in taking the 
cats as they are caught 
please contact the Town 
Office. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cupar and District Heritage Museum. 
 

We are pleased to announce that we have received a SaskCulture Grant. This grant 

covers a 2 year period. It is meant to assist with operations of the museum. 

 
 

We have also received through the Federal Government a Canada Summer Jobs Grant 

to hire a museum assistant for 8 weeks, 30 hours per week starting July 3rd, Wednesday 

through Sunday. Saskatchewan minimum wage.  Age requirement 15 to 30. This may be 

a student or responsible adult up to the age of 30. 

 

Deadline for submission of resumes June 3. Mail to the museum at Box 164 Cupar 

S0G0Y0.              Or contact Wes Bailey or Elaine Pain for further information. 

 

The Annual Meeting of the Cupar museum will be held at 10:30am May 8 at the Lion's 

Den in the basement of the Town Hall. Museum members and others interested in the 

museum are encouraged to attend. 

 

Mark on your calendar for our ever popular Strawberry Social. It will be held at the 

museum July 1st at 2:00pm.  The ever-popular Blue Country will once again be 

performing. Come out and see the changes in the museum exhibits since last year 

including an expanded softball exhibit. 

 

 

Cupar Library 

Thank you to everyone for the interest in the Silent Auction.  

The prints awarded to the highest bidders:  

Ed Lehman - Face to Face Wolves 

Amber Kish - Chorus Line 

Lorissa Tusa - Owls 

Jordan German - Evening Hover          Thank you for your generous bids!! 

 

An Easter Egg hunt was held at the library April 17 where 34 children participated.  

 

Summer reading program will be offered at Cupar Library beginning the end of June till the end 

of August. We invite children to visit the library to enroll in this program.  

 

The top five novels selected for the finals of Canada Reads were: 

“Homes” - A refugee story by Abu Rakr al Rabeeah  

“Brother” - Trinidadian immigrates in Toronto by David Chariandy.  

“By Chance Alone” - A remarkable true story of courage and survival at Auschwitz by Max 

Eisen.  

“Suzanne” - 8 decades of history told through a woman and her granddaughter by Anaïs 

Barbeau  

“Woo woo” - Chinese spirits that plague the living by Lindsay Wong.  

The novel chosen as this year’s winner of Canada Reads is: By Chance Alone by Max Eisen.  

Cupar Library will attempt to acquire these novels.  

 

Play school children ages 5 and under visit the library for story time monthly.  

 

Next meeting will be September 17, 2019 T 6:30. Those interested in Cupar Library activities 

are welcome to attend.  

 

Garbage/Recycle Bins 

PLEASE make sure your bins 

are not left on the road or 

boulevard on days where there 

isn’t a pick up.  They are your 

responsibility and, if they are 

damaged, you will be charged 

the cost to replace them.   

Not all bins are destroyed by 

the Loraas truck and the home 

owners are to ensure they are 

treated properly and cared for.   

 You don’t need a 

parachute to go sky 

duving.  You need a 

parachut to go sky diving 

twice. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Some one stole my 

Mood ring.  Not sure 

how I feel about that.

 

Fun Facts!! 

1. Canadians say “sorry” so much that a law was passed in 2009 

declaring that an apology can’t be used as evidence of 

admission to guilt. 

2. One habit of intelligent humans is being easily annoyed by 

people around them, but saying nothing in order to avoid a 

meaningless argument. 

3. If a Polar Bear and a Grizzly Bear mate, their offspring is 

called a “Pizzy Bear”. 

4. There were two AI chatbots created by Facebook to talk to 

each other, but they were shut down after they started 

communicating in a language, they made for themselves. 

5. In 2006, a Coca-Cola employee offered to sell Coca-Cola 

secrets to Pepsi. Pepsi responded by notifying Coca-Cola. 

6. If you point your car keys to your head, it increases the 

remote’s signal range. This works by using your brain to act as 

a radio transmitter.  

 

Town of Cupar                      ph:306-723-4324 

Box 397  116 Stanley Street 

Cupar, SK  S0G0Y0            fax:306-723-4644 



 

 

 


